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Dear Sunnyside Family, 

As we head into summer in this year of “overflow” we wanted you to know how to be praying for the church, 

stay engaged, and help continue the mission of helping people find and follow Jesus! 

Summer Camps & Family Camp – Time away to grow with God and others! 

 Youth Summer Camp | July 20-24 (6th-12th Grade)  

Kids Summer Camp | August 5-7 (3rd – 5th Grade) 

Church Family Camp | August 6-9 (Metzler Park)  

Please visit https://sunnyside4.org/opportunities/ to register for all the camps listed above and view 

fundraising opportunities!  

Growing in Generosity – We are grateful for your generosity!  

We thank God for your continued generosity in giving and serving even throughout the summer 

months as our regular needs and outreach commitments continue. Also, our Firework Stand (June 22-

July 5) provides a great way to serve and make purchases to help students with camp scholarships and 

our missions efforts. (More details at post-church Volunteer Rally on June 1st in the Sunnyside Room.) 

Partnership Class – Sunday, June 8th right after service  

We call our members partners of the Gospel here at Sunnyside Church! If Sunnyside has become your 

home and you want to discover what it means to become a partner or get more connected, check out 

this first Partnership Class. Contact Linda for more info: linda@sunnyside4.org.  

Prayer Walks & Mapping – All Summer Long!  

Help make prayer overflow throughout our city this summer. Make a concerted effort to lift up your 

neighbors in prayer while on a walk or taking your dogs to the park and then visit the Prayer Wall in the 

Coffee Bar to mark where you have prayed! 

Leadership Update – We are grateful for those who serve among us! 

Max Rupert is stepping in as our Interim Care Coordinator. Paul Pomeroy has chosen to step down and 

we’re grateful for his care of the church for the last couple of years. 

Steve Musser has stepped in as our Interim Discipleship Coordinator, while Pastor Fred Macy takes a 

three-month Sabbatical.  

We pray your summer is safe, memorable, and overflowing with the work of the Holy Spirit (Luke 11:13). Please 

keep the above opportunities in prayer, and plan to participate when you can. We are grateful for your 

continued prayers as you will be in ours as well.  

In Christ with you,  

DJ & Jenny 
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